
 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

 

 

 The City of La Crosse, Wisconsin proposes to do a fiber optic install at 

UW-La Crosse at an estimated cost of $18,167.25 without advertising for bids as 

provided by Sec. 62.15(1), WI Stats.  Requests for quotations have been made and 

it is expected a contract for this work will be awarded on November 24, 2015. 

 

 
  

Dated November 19, 2015 

Board of Public Works 
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